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Local funding is needed to even be close to maintaining the infrastructure that 

Oregon has. Not having local funding being apart of this bill will create dangerous 

conditions as infrastructure worsens. The longer we ignore civil infrastructure the 

more itll become. This is not a linear increase, it will create a huge issue for futuree 

generations to even attempt to fix the problems that we make today. Increasing the 

burden and safety of the future can not be justified 


